
October 12, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

       /RA/
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: DRAFT FINAL REGULATORY GUIDE DG-1085, “STANDARD FORMAT
AND CONTENT OF DECOMMISSIONING COST ESTIMATES FOR
NUCLEAR POWER REACTORS,” AND NUREG-1713, “STANDARD
REVIEW PLAN FOR DECOMMISSIONING COST ESTIMATES FOR
NUCLEAR POWER REACTORS”

During the 516th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, 

October 7-9, 2004, the Committee considered for review draft final Regulatory Guide DG-1085,

“Standard Format and Content of Decommissioning Cost Estimates for Nuclear Power

Reactors,” and draft final NUREG-1713, “Standard Review Plan for Decommissioning Cost

Estimates for Nuclear Power Reactors.”  The Committee decided not to review these

documents.  As recommended by the Committee, these documents will be forwarded to the

Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste for consideration.

Reference:
Memorandum dated September 24, 2004, from Catherine Haney, Program Director, NRR, to
John T. Larkins, Executive Director, ACRS, Subject: Publication of Regulatory Guide DG-1085,
“Standard Format and Content of Decommissioning Cost Estimates for Nuclear Power
Reactors,” and NUREG-1713, “Standard Review Plan for Decommissioning Cost Estimates for
Nuclear Power Reactors”
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